Association of University and College Employees

December 1, 1977

Barbara Findlay
.
Vancouver, B.C.

V6B 1H2

Dear Barbara,

Further to our telephone conversation yesterday, I am enclosing
copies of all the documents relevant to Ms. Bronwyn Ogilvie's
employment history at UBC. Also enclosed are a copy of the 1974-
1975 AUCE contract and two copies of our current contract.

As stated in our conversation, we are interested in knowing:
(1) Which article in which contract should be pursued in attempting
to get Ms. Ogilvie reclassified to an earlier date as a Secretary II;
and (2) if this matter is likely to end in arbitration, what our
chances of success are.

Please note that we are authorized to spend no more than $100
on this particular assignment. If you require further information
or instructions, please contact me personally.

Sincerely,

ulligee

S
Jay Hirabayashi
Union Organizer
AUCE Local 1

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C. Telephone (604) 2245613 224-2308





